QFFICE OF THE (GOVERNOR
PO Box 001
TrENTON, NJ 08625-0001

CHRiS CHRISTIE
Governor

June 23, 2010

Walter Arsenault, Esq.

Executive Director

Waterfront Commission of New York Harbor
39 Broadway

New York, New York 10006

RE: Proposed 2010-2011 Budget

Dear Mr. Arsenault:

I have reviewed the Proposed 2010-2011 Budget adopted by the Commission at its May
17, 2010 meeting, which I received on May 25, 2010. In accordance with Article XIII(2) of the
Waterfront Commission Compact, N.J.S.A. 32:23-57, 1 hereby direct that the "Total Regular
Payroll" line item of $7,145,443 be reduced by $125,000, the amount intended to be used for
discretionary salary increases for which the Commission is not contractually obligated. Please
adjust the Comimission’s budget accordingly.

¢. Honorable David A. Paterson, Governor of New York
Barry Evenchick, Commissioner
Deborah L. Gramiccioni, Director, Governor’s Authorities Unit

New Jersey Is An Equal Opportunity Employer ®  Printed on Recycled Paper and Recyclable



